
 

The University Staff Advisory Council represents the needs of staff to senior administration and 
works proactively to make the University of Richmond an employer of choice. 

 

 
USAC Monthly Meeting  

 
Tuesday, Jan. 10, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Hybrid Meeting 

THC 305 
Meeting Zoom Link  

 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

2. USAC Member Spotlight 
a. Michael LaRue, Floater Manager, Heilman Dining Center  
b. Rachel Weinburg-Rue, Compliance Officer, Financial Aide Office  
c. Cindy Smith, Assistant to VP, Communications Office   

 
3. The Planning and Priorities Committee  

a. Rob Andrejewski, Director of Sustainability, Adjunct Assistant Professor, 
Nonprofit Studies 

b. Linda Fairtile, Head, Parsons Music Library, Adjunct Lecturer of Music 
c. Stephen Long, Associate Professor Political Science and Global Studies, 

Chair of the Faculty Senate  
d. Mike Torquato, Manager, Landscape Services  

 
4. Update on Staff Involvement-Guiding Lights Strategic Planning Process  

 
5. Community Building Brainstorming  

 
6. Closed Session  

a. Vote on moving web submissions to open session  
b. GreenUR Email  
c. Web submissions update  


